Stakeholder Update

January 2021

Richardson Park Community Space

Dear stakeholder,

The Northern Territory Government is redeveloping Richardson Park to breathe new life into the area and
create a more community friendly space that also acknowledges the Rugby League history associated with
the site.

$7.1 million has been allocated to the project which will be delivered over multiple stages including
removal of all existing buildings, upgrade of the playing field, landscaping of the site and a new access road.

The memorial for Warren “Shadow” Mount will be preserved during the works and reinstated to an
appropriate area after the works.

The concept design will also honour and acknowledge other memorials of significance associated with the
site.

The first stage of works will begin from 11 January 2021 and involve the removal of the structures that are
in a state of disrepair including the grandstand, toilet block, kiosk, gate house and club house.

Local company NTEX will be carrying out the works which are expected to be completed by the end of
May 2021.

Work hours will be Monday to Friday from 7am - 5pm and Saturdays from 7am - 1pm.
The contractor will ensure that all efforts are made to minimise noise and dust during the works.
Restricted access to the Richardson Park site will be in place for the duration of the works.

The public can also be assured that in the event of any contaminated materials being discovered on the
site, they will be managed in accordance with appropriate regulations.

For information on the works and future planning for the Richardson Park Community Space please
contact the Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics on 8946 5135 or
communications.dipl@nt.gov.au or go to: www.dipl.nt.gov.au
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